Synopsis for the April 18, 2018 Board Meeting

· The March Financials were approved.

· The Secretary’s March Board Meeting minutes were approved.

· Chef Dave will be addressing the membership regarding luncheons and answering any questions that may be raised.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The May SBWGA-18 Board meeting date was changed to May 9, 2018.

· Adrienne Brown, a former member of SBWGA-18 who passed away recently, was remembered.
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